3.20.2020
Greetings Sherman Families and Community: 
Welcome to Spring!  
ARTWALK! Our Art Walk and auction preview event will be held March 23rd and 24th at Sherman. Come check out the wonderful student artwork!  Timed ticket entry can be purchased now via this link: 2022 SHERMAN ARTWALK FUNDRAISER (auctria.com)  You only need to purchase one ticket per family. The online auction following the artwalk will be live for bids between March 25th-27th via the same link above where you purchase ticket. We are looking forward to this great event! Please know that the PTSA Fundraising auction that is in conjunction with this event helps FUND PBL and the MAKERSPACE coordinator and artist in residence Julie Ross!  Events like this and the funds raise help us do the important work that we do!
ARTWALK HELP NEEDED: Our PTSA needs volunteers for the day of the Art Walk events – set up, takedown, manning different tables, etc.  If you’re interested in helping one or both of the nights please sign up via this link: Sherman Elementary PTSA: Art Walk Volunteer Sign Up (signupgenius.com)
VACCINATION CLINICS:
Tacoma Public Schools and MultiCare invite students and families to participate in upcoming immunization events at different TPS sites.  Free back-to-school immunizations are available for students ages 4 and up.   Free COVID-19 vaccines are available for students ages 5 and up, TPS families, and community members. COVID-19 boosters are available for students ages 12 and up, TPS families, and community members.
Get dates and details here: TPS Vaccine Events - Tacoma Public Schools (tacomaschools.org)
EDUCATION CAREER FAIR:
Are you or someone you know looking to teach or work in Tacoma Public Schools? Come talk to school district representatives, who will be at the Tacoma Dome this Tuesday, March 22, participating in the Washington Educator Career Fair. Registration is $40 onsite.
Get more information here: Washington Educator Career Fair | Tacoma Dome
MUSIC CLASS UPDATE:   WA Department of Health says masking “﻿ should be considered in general music and elementary classrooms when singing is performed. Staff may provide students with a mask designed to fit snugly while allowing for facial movement during singing.”   On days when singing will be happening in music, Mrs. Cramer will offer a mask to all students.  It is up to the student/family to decide whether or not wear the mask for music class.   Please talk with your children about this.
SPRING BREAK:  Just a reminder that April 4th – 8th there is no school for Spring Break. 
Wishing you a great first full week of Spring! 
Sincerely,
Christian Jordan
Principal
Sherman STEAM Elementary

